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Greetings Apostles, Bishops, Pastors, Ministers, Women Ministry Leaders, Sisters & 

Fellow Kingdom Builders

Re: Invitation to Attend “Women under Construction” Conference  

Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, and from the Lord Jesus Christ. (Philippians 1:2 KJV)

2nd Chance Ministries, located at Fat Hog’s Bay, East End, will be having their 1st phenomenal Women

Conference on Saturday 3rd June, 2017, at our sanctuary from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The theme is:

“WOMEN UNDER CONSTRUCTION” and is hosted by the Women of Grace Ministries. This is a great

time for women to be spiritually renewed and uplifted; as we fellowship and bask together in the presence of

the Lord. Our aim and desire is to encourage, empower and portray ministry in a different way to women

who are a part of God’s army and have the desire to move forward to another level.

We therefore ask you to share this information with the women in your congregation/organization; and

encourage them not to miss it. The registration fee is US$25.00 per person and covers the cost of conference

materials and refreshments. In addition, participants would be eligible to win prizes and give-a-ways during

the conference.

We enclose with this letter the registration form; please feel free to make extra copies as you may deem

necessary. In addition, you can visit the conference website, with all the latest updates using the link:

https://ve-annathomas.com/women-conference/

The organizers humbly thank you in advance for your time and support. We trust that everything is clear to

you. However, if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the conference

coordinator, Pastor Ve-Anna Thomas at 1-284-340-7388 or the president of the Women of Grace, Minister

Claudette Lockhart-Lennon at 1-284-544-4561.

We are looking forward to seeing you there,

for Bishop Dr. P. Andrew Smith

2017 Church Theme: Working Together for Success
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